Hello,

During our annual 4™ of July fundraising event
we were able to collect these monies from
donation container. Veterans and their families
and friends are so very generous.

We thank them and all of you at the Never Forgotten Honor flight
for all you do!! A couple members for the Thorp VFW Post 9057
will be joining you on the September flight and are truly looking
forward to it.

Several other members are signed up as well.

Again thank you fo everything and keep up the good work!!!

Sincerely
Thorp VFW Post 9057




